Rebecca Danford ; ' ; B&O

From: Brazoria County FWSD#1 <damonwaterdepartment@gmail.c@m> EALTH EPT ‘[
Sent: Monday, July 1, 2024 5:14 PM ’ K
To: Amber Hulsey; EHInspector; Brazoria County FWSD#1

Subject: [EXTERNAL] BCFWSD #1 - WAIVER REQUEST 1132 Stockwell- Larry and Kim Hearn
Attachments: 2024 OSSF PERMIT 1132 STOCKWELL Hearn .pdf

Good afternoon,

Please review the attached request for an OSSF waiver permit for BCFWSD #1 customers, Kim and Larry
Hearn, property address 1132 Stockwell.

If you find everything in order, please place it on the agenda for Commissioner's Court at your earliest
convenience.

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Kind regards,

Mary Catherine Jones

Brazoria County Fresh Water Supply District #1
General Manager/ Board Secretary
979-742-3702 office

713-292-6373 cell

This message has been prepared or disseminated using resources owned by Brazoria County and is subject to the
County's policies on the use of County provided technology. E-mail created or received through the County's computer
system by any County employee or official may be considered a public record, subject to public inspection under the
laws of the State of Texas.



